From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 1:53:25 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 3:07 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Joan Moriyama

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This comment is on behalf of my 90 year old widow mother, Louise Mason, living by herself in her own
electrically heated home at the address above in _ Ontario.

Her house was built in 1974 and she and my father retired to this area. In

2015 and 2016, They paid $6,500 each year to Hydro One. In 2012, They paid $3,300. The increases
to my mother's hydro bills are obscene. As a pensioner, receiving CPP and OAS, these costs are taking
a HUGH bite out of her living income. This has to stop! The government wants our seniors to stay in
their own homes, but with this type of increase, they are forced out of their homes. They certainly
can't afford the monthly rates at a seniors home! That too is obscene.

Ontario Hydro has continually wasted the tax payer's money. It is NOT acceptable that any more of a
burden be placed on the people of Ontario. Let them look internally for savings. Most companies are
top heavy!

Stop this increase. Do not approve!

Joan Moriyama

-- Attachment --
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